
Southland Park Residents Association Inc. 

Minutes for Dec 6, 2021 

In attendance: Michelle Friesen, Don Blasko, Tanya Vincent, Duana Joubert 

Regrets: Adriana Suver, Darryl Knockaert 

Guests: none 

 

Agenda and previous meeting’s minutes were approved 

 

Festival Du Voyageur 

The Festival Du Voyageur dropped off a small thank you gift, a picture of the snow sculpture.  This was 
presented to Tanya for her efforts on coordinating this project in January. 

 

Newsletter update 

Michelle asked for an update on the Newsletter delivery.  All confirmed their deliveries were done. 
Invoices for advertising were mailed.  All that is remaining is to post the newsletter on Facebook. 

 

Association dues 

Michelle proposed implementing a membership card which could be used at future events.  The 
template design was reviewed and approved. 

 

Finance update 

A review of expenses and revenues was presented by Michelle.   

 

Outdoor rink update 

The proposal of a community outdoor rink was discussed and voted on. Michelle and Don would 
coordinate the build and get all the appropriate licenses and insurance. 



Winter Community Activity 

A general discussion on hosting a winter community activity was had.  The scope and activities would 
depend both on the weather and Covid regulations.  Meet in January / February to plan and discuss 
options. 

 

Holiday light contest 

Deferred to 2022 as it’s too late in the season to announce a contest. 

 

No new business. 

 

Next meeting is on Monday, January 14th at 6:30 pm at Michelle’s house. 

 

Items deferred until next meeting 

- Update on MUAS – deferred until spring 
- Community sharing library update 


